
 
 
September 20, 2024 

Dear Review Committee:  

This reference letter is provided at the request of Vanessa Doveno, who has asked me 
to serve as a reference on her behalf. It is my understanding that Ms. Doveno is applying 
for admission to The Evergreen State College’s Master of Environmental Studies 
Program.    

I have been acquainted with Ms. Doveno as her instructor and academic advisor while 
she has been enrolled at The Evergreen State College’s Tacoma Campus. During this 
time Ms. Doveno has shown herself to be an outstanding student! She is an extremely 
hardworking and intelligent student. She is adept at approaching subject matter 
analytically and has strong writing skills. Her student projects and other coursework 
reflect an excellent ability to both synthesize materials and apply her knowledge in 
practice. Ms. Doveno has also served as a student leader working on environmental 
sustainability projects and initiatives that connected Evergreen’s Tacoma and Olympia 
campuses.   
 
In closing, I highly recommend Ms. Doveno for admissions to this program with no 
reservations. Throughout her undergraduate education, she focused on preparing 
herself for this opportunity to pursue a graduate degree. She has convincingly 
demonstrated that she is capable of being successful in graduate studies. If you would 
like to discuss this further, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Respectfully,  

 

 
 
Tyrus Smith, Ph.D. 
Member of the Faculty 
The Evergreen State College - Tacoma  
smitht@evergreen.edu 
 


